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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S taff o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 10, No. 23 
January 17, 1978

TO: The University Community

FROM: Earl Lazerson ^

SUBJECT: Address to the University Community

On Tuesday, January 31, at 3:30 p.m., in the Communications Building 
Theatre, I will deliver an address to the University Community.

The problems and opportunities confronting us are varied and complex. 
It is my hope that this occasion will aid in clarifying and resolving basic 
educational matters of common concern.

A discussion session will immediately follow the address. I cordially 
invite your attendance and participation.
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